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      PAC Newsletter  April 2018 
 

École Peace Arch Elementary PAC 

15877 Roper Avenue, White Rock, BC, V4B 2H5 (604) 536-8711 

PAC email: PeaceArchPacNews@gmail.com 

PAC general website: www.peacearch.hotlunches.net (not just for Hot Lunch!) 

PAC Facebook: www.facebook.com/peacearchelementarypac 
 
 

We’re gearing up for our 8th Annual Spring Fling, 

and we need YOUR help! 
Our 8th Annual Spring Fling Family Carnival is just around the corner 

on Friday, April 27th, and we need lots of parent donations and 

volunteers to make it a success! The Spring Fling is one of our 3 main 

school fundraisers, and features carnival-style games & activities; a 

White Spot food truck, hotdogs, & snacks galore; a Silent Auction; a 

Wine Pull for adults; beautiful themed Raffle Baskets with items 

contributed by each Grade; a Cake Walk; and much more!  
 

What is needed: 
 

• Silent Auction Items: 

Donations from parents, 

community groups, and 

local businesses of goods, services, or gift certificates.    

      Please contact our Silent Auction Coordinators Vanessa Goad  

      (Vanessa@cgmarket.com) or Robin Knight (robin714@hotmail.com) for more    

      info or to drop off items. 
 

• Raffle Basket Items: 

Each Grade group donates items related to a specific theme,  

     such as ‘Movie Night’ or ‘Summer Fun’. See page 2 for  

     the theme for your child’s grade. Items will be collected  

     from each classroom on Monday, April 23rd. 
 

• Wine Bottles for the popular Wine Pull event: 

Donations can be brought to the school office by an adult. 
 

• Cakes and cupcakes for the Cake Walk: 

Please drop off cakes and cupcakes to the office, the morning or 

early afternoon of the Spring Fling (Friday, April 27th). 
 

• Volunteers for the day of the Spring Fling: 

Watch for an email later this week with the volunteer sign-up list! 
 

Please join our next meeting on Wednesday, April 18th, 6:30pm in the 

school library. Everyone welcome, snacks and coffee/tea provided! 
 

 

~ Your PAC Executive Team: Erin H., Elizabeth M., Laura C., & Kristen F. 

 
Wednesday, April 18th, 6:30pm 

PAC Meeting in Library 

Friday, April 27th, 5:00-8:00pm 

Spring Fling Carnival @ P.Arch! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, April 30th, 6:30pm 

Community Forum at E.M.S. re. 

new Grandview high school 

Tuesday, May 1st 

Peace Arch Talent Show 12:30pm 

Friday, May 4th 

Pro-D Day (no class for students) 

Thursday, May 10th 

Class Photos & Panorama 

Wednesday, May 16th, 6:30pm 

PAC Meeting in Library – AGM  

Monday, May 21st 

Victoria Day (school closed) 

Monday, May 28th 

Pro-D Day (no class for students) 

Friday, June 15th 

Sports Day (rain-out day June 18) 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2017 (date TBA) 

Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

Thursday, June 28th 

Students Last Day; dismiss 1:25pm 

 

 

 

http://www.peacearch.hotlunches.net/
http://www.facebook.com/peacearchelementarypac
mailto:Vanessa@cgmarket.com
mailto:robin714@hotmail.com
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Round 3 Hot Lunch is underway! 
Many parent volunteers still needed for Hot Lunch distribution,  

April – June. 11:50am – 12:20pm.  

Mostly Fridays, occasional Thursdays. 

Please sign up here to volunteer: 

www.volunteersignup.org/8999M 

 

 

Spring Fling Raffle Basket 

Themes by Grade: 

Kindergarten - "Gardening" 

Grade 1 - "Wine & Dine" 

Grade 2 - "Summer Fun" 

Grade 3 - "The Activities Parent" 

Grade 4 - "DIY Expert" 

Grade 5 - "Get Your Craft On" 

Grade 6 - "Movie Night" 

Grade 7 - "A Day At The Spa" 

 

Please submit all items to your classroom teacher by Monday, April 23rd. 

 

Want to contribute, but not sure what to get or don’t have time to shop? 

Send in $5/$10/$20 labelled “Spring Fling Raffle Baskets” 

and we’ll do the leg-work for you! 

 

Thank you for supporting this important Spring Fling Fundraiser! 

 

http://www.volunteersignup.org/8999M

